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Dear legislative body; 

 

I write on behalf of my profession’s community, to ask that you vote yes on raising 

the credit for film production. Film production in our state does not just make a 

producer from another state rich, it helps to make sure that people in our community 

are working and brings revenue for the state.  The film production community in 

Oregon as well as the north Northwest region is vast. Many times we are working in 

rural and remote areas, rather than Portland or the major cities. And therefore our 

contribution to those areas financially can become very lucrative for small 

businesses. Please consider the opportunity to bring more film production to our state 

by voting yes in HB3329.  


